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FOX McCLUSKY
3461 se Willoughby Blvd
Stuart FL 34994

re.: N. Martinez application for zoning change

Unable to attend the Sept. 17 meeting, | wish to voice my opinion through your law firm.

Up to five years ago our Commissioners were controlling growth to prevent rapid expansion
and destruction of the character of Stuart. They were replaced with “pro growth” leaders who
have changed codes to higher density and favored uncontrolled development. For crime,
shootings, traffic, noise, etc we seem to be on par with Fort Lauderdale or any other large city.
My vote is the STRONGEST NO TO A CHANGE IN THE RURAL DENSITY CODE.
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